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Callide Power Station Community Grants Program to support  

Biloela community groups  
 
 
In an exciting new initiative, CS Energy is launching the Callide Power Station Community Grants 
Program which will provide the Biloela community and school groups with the opportunity to apply 
for grants up to $3,000. 
 
Callide Power Station Site Manager, Kevin Harney, said the Callide Community Grants Program 
aimed to provide support for local groups to improve community facilities and services, school 
amenities and programs, and the natural environment. 
 
"We are calling for applications for funding of up to $3,000 for projects that provide tangible and 
long-lasting community benefits.  
 
“The Community Grants Program is a way for the Callide Power Station to give back to our local 
community,” Mr Harney said. 
 
“It will help ensure that the Biloela region continues to be a great place to live and work and 
demonstrate CS Energy’s commitment to improving the community and environment in which we 
operate. 
 
The Community Grants Program will support local schools and community groups based, or 
servicing residents, in the Biloela region and Banana Regional Council area. 
 
Application forms are available online at www.csenergy.com.au, under the community section, by 
emailing CCPS@csenergy.com.au, or by phoning 4992 9202. 
 
Applications close on 22 October 2010. Proposals for funding will be assessed by the Callide Power 
Station’s Community Partnerships Committee and successful projects will be announced in 
November. 
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